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27th May 2022 Mrs Speight’s message ... 

Follow me on twitter: @YarmPrePrep   

Happy Half Term! The Pre-Prep children have thoroughly enjoyed the Jubilee          
festivities, I wonder how many activities they can recall? Personally, the Reception 
children’s wooden spoon Beefeaters are my favourite. My favourite day this week was 
Tuesday, I wonder whether our Year 2 children remember why? An early start on the 
07:09 to Edinburgh. We were all delighted with the Azuma train which uses Japanese 
Bullet train technology; a diesel-electric hybrid built in the North East of England. The 
Year 2 children were enthralled with the day from start to finish but I think their 
most memorable moments were feeling the ground move at Dynamic Earth and visiting 
the Debating Chamber in the Scottish Parliament. Our Jubilee Party was a resounding    
success and Pre-Prep were all beautifully dressed wearing a sea of red, white and blue. 
Have a wonderful holiday and I look forward to seeing you on Monday 6th June for the 
final few weeks of this academic year. Warmest wishes…       

 



Jubilee Fashion Parade 

The Nursery children have had a busy few weeks preparing for our Jubilee Party. We were so excited for 
the day to arrive! On Thursday morning all of the EYFS children had a fashion parade in front of the 
Queen practising their bows or curtseys.  



Jubilee Windmills 
 

A journey to the DT room at the Prep School proved to be a great adventure for the children in Reception 
as they used tools to complete their Jubilee windmills. The children in Year 4 helped model the safest way 
to use hammers and vices.  



Party Preparation 

We have been busy preparing for our big celebration this week in Year 1. All of the children worked       
together to collect and decorate sticks, design crowns, decorate hats and paint place names - using as 
many natural materials as possible. We can't wait to start the party!   



Edinburgh 

The Year 2 children loved their trip to Edinburgh, here are some quotes from the children about their day. 

“Edinburgh is the capital city of Scotland. My favourite part was Pizza Express because the pizza was      
delicious.” Bertie  

“I learned that Edinburgh Castle does not fire the cannon anymore.” Sajan  

“My favourite part was Dynamic Earth because there was a spaceship and we saw icicles. I liked Pizza    
Express because they had good food.” Candice  

 



Notice from First Aid Lead Lyndsey 

Please be reminded that as a school we follow         

the Department of Health Guidance on Infection  

Control in schools. This guidance states that the     

recommended period of time to be kept away 

from school for  diarrhoea and/or vomiting is 48 

hours from the last episode.  

Your support in this area will help to reduce and 

hopefully prevent the spread of Infection in 

school. 

 

 

 
 

 

Holiday School 

Summer 2022 

Monday 18th July—Friday 5th August 

 

*Further information to follow from Mr Simpson 

2022-2023 Calendar 

 

 

End of Year Celebration—Monday 4th July 

The Pre-Prep End of Year Celebration takes place on 
Monday 4th July in the Princess Alexandra             
Auditorium at the Senior School at 5pm. All children 
in Pre-Prep, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, participate 
in this event and are excepted to attend. I would like 
to invite you all, including grandparents, and other 
members of your family who may like to join us for 
this special occasion.  

 

Please complete and return the slip that was 
emailed out by Mrs Banham by Friday 10th June, 
indicating how many seats you require. I look        
forward to seeing you all there.  

 

Mrs Joanne Speight 

Teddy Drew 

Isabelle Edith 

Wilfred Arthur 



 

Buy Raffle Tickets Here 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/YPSSC1/YPSSC2022JUBILEESUMMERFAIRRAFFLE


 



 


